

Welcome! From the day your child becomes a Trailblazer, you become a member of the Sierra Canyon School Parent Association (SCSPA).

The SCSPA plays an integral role in helping, not only, to enhance our students' school experience, but also to support our teachers and staff on both campuses. So, whether you have several hours per week or just one hour per year, we hope

you will find the time to become involved in our greater school community.

Opportunities include serving lunch at the Farmhouse or during our International Luncheon; assisting in the Rubin Family Library; acting as a Class Coordinator (Sierra Canyon's version of a Room Parent); helping with the Lost and Found, Used Uniforms, and Spirit Wear; chairing an annual event or celebration; volunteering at Grandfriends Day and the Great Fair; working with our PA DEI Committee to bring cultural celebrations and commemorations to campus; and, helping to recognize our teachers and staff during our biannual Teacher Appreciation luncheons.

The Parent Association hosts meetings throughout the academic year which are great opportunities to hear, first-hand, from Administration and fellow parents about what is happening on campus and how to become involved in the Sierra Canyon community.

The SCSPA invites participation by all parents and grandparents, Pre-Kindergarten through 12 Grade. A link to sign-up will be available soon.

We look forward to meeting you!

Warmly,

Shayne LaChapelle
SCSPA President

GETTING INVOLVED A TO Z

Advancement Support Arts Week **Book Fair Class Coordinator Community Service Cultural Celebrations & Commemorations Farmhouse Finals Snack Distribution Great Fair Holiday Celebrations** International Luncheon **Library Support** Lost & Found PJs & Pancakes Senior Class Event Support Spirit Wear Support **Teacher Appreciation** Used Book Marketplace **Used Uniform Sales** World Languages Week

Should you have any questions or would like additional information, please send an email to: SCSPA@sierracanyonschool.org